
Environment Agency tells water
companies to clean up their act and
protect the environment from pollution

Water company efforts to protect the environment were described as ‘simply
unacceptable’ in an Environment Agency (EA) report published today (10 July)
with only 1 of the major water and sewage companies in England performing at
the level expected.
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